
CHILDREN IN NEED 
FUNDRAISING 

What a fabulous day 
we have had in school 
this Friday. All the chil-
dren have participated 

in a range of activities around Chil-
dren in Need : singing, dancing, talent 
show, making crafts and cooking to 
name a few. It was lovely to see the 
children (and staff) dressed up in their 
pyjamas or spotty clothing. Your kind 
donations, along with the profits from 
the World Hello Day sale at the end of 
the day have helped to raise an  

AMAZING £352.46. 

Thank you to each and everyone one 
of you for donating to such a worth-
while cause. 

CHRISTMAS FAYRE 

It is that time of 
year again! 
Please start col-
lecting your 
chocolate, ted-
dies and items 
for our  tombola 
stalls for the 
Christmas Fayre being held in school 
on Friday, 1st December.  More infor-
mation and details of when to send 
these donations in are to follow. 

Thankyou! 
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Dates for your diary: 

28/11/17 - Tombola Donation 
Day 

1/12/17 - Christmas Fayre     
(3-5pm) 

W/c 4/12/17 - Last week for 
Clubs 

5/12/17 - Pantomime  (R-Y6) 

12/12/17 - Nursery/Rec           
Nativity (am) 

12/12/17 - Y1/2 Nativity (pm)  

13/12/17 - KS2 Carol Concert 
(pm) 

13/12/17 - Xmas Disco 

14/12/17 - Y1/2 Nativity (am) 

14/12/17 - Nursery/Rec     
Nativity (pm) 

19/12/17 - Christingle (pm) 

19/12/17 - Last day of Term 2  

3/1/2018 - Children return to 
school 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Well done to Year 1 (98.6%),   
and Year 6 (98.7%) for their 
great  attendance this week 

 

WORLD HELLO DAY  

As part of our World Hello Day cele-
brations, children have been learn-
ing about various countries' from 
around the World and creating a 
range of culinary treats, gifts and 
surprises to sell. All donations con-
tributed to our amazing total raised 
for Children in Need. Thank you to 
all parents’ for joining us on Friday 
morning. Your support is greatly ap-
preciated. 

 

 

 

 

ST PETER’S GOT TALENT 

Our wonderful children 
have worked really 
hard to perform their 
acts as part of St Pe-
ter’s Got Talent. From 
amazing card tricks, 
cup routines to Interna-
tional singing, I know 
that you will agree, yet 
again St Peter’s chil-
dren have really shown that they are 
the best and DO indeed have talent!!!! 

Thank you to everyone that took part, 
the amazing children,parents for re-
hearsing with their children, the judges, 
the Mayor for joining us and of course 
Mrs McCormick for organising it all.  

The winners were:  Katie - Y6 and 
Angelina -  Y4 

 

Friday Coffee Morning - Join us in the school library for coffee on a Friday 

morning at 8.45am  - 10am 
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